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Contact: Mrs Barber  

Ref: SST/SNI 

7th June 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Sports Day  

The Brooke Weston Academy annual sports day is due to take place on Wednesday 12th July 2023 at 

Rockingham Triangle, Corby. The event will start at 10.00am and finish at 2.45pm.  

This is a fantastic day where students can participate in a range of athletic disciplines, such as Javelin, Long 

Jump, Shot Putt and Track events plus many more activities. Families and other spectators are welcome to 

come and support.  

Students will need to wear to school their full Brooke Weston PE kit and should bring with them sun cream 

and a water bottle. We have arranged for a BBQ at the venue, so if students wish they can pre-purchase a 

BBQ meal voucher at the cost of £2.90. The BBQ vouchers will be purchased during tutor time on 

Wednesday 21st June, any student who doesn’t buy a voucher on this day will not be able to buy a BBQ 

meal on the day. The BBQ meal will include a meat or vegetarian burger, a soft drink and an ice cream. 

Alternatively students can bring with them a packed lunch.  

Students will be briefed on the procedures of the day during an upcoming assembly. To facilitate the 

departure of the students from Rockingham Triangle at the end of the day, please can you complete the 

Microsoft form attached indicating your child’s intentions for leaving the sports day site. Without a reply 

students will be unable to leave Rockingham Triangle unattended and will have to return to school on the 

school bus.  

Please can I ask that you complete the Microsoft form below indicating how you son/daughter will be 

getting home from the track by Friday 16th June 2023.  

https://forms.office.com/e/iykHtYPH85 

Please note that normal school buses will leave from the track and carry on their usual route, if you wish to 

pick your son/daughter up by car please ensure you arrive at 2.45pm (unless spectating during the day) and 

no earlier.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Shaun Strydom 
Principal 

https://forms.office.com/e/iykHtYPH85

